
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

This week in the Nursery, we have been reading the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’. 

The children have been talking about the characters in the story and joining in 

with the repeated words that the characters say. For example, the wolf says, “Little 

pig, little pig, let me come in.”  

 

 

 

Next week, we will continue to do activities based on this story. We will also be 

making crafts linked to our learning of the letter name/ sound ‘b’. 
 

 

 
Reception Place Offer 

If you have applied for a Reception place for your child for September 2024, you 

will have received a school place offer. Please ensure that you accept your offer 

by Tuesday 30th April. You will need to log in to your account with the username 

and password that you used to apply for a school place. Your child may lose 

their school place unless you accept the offer. 

If you were late in applying for a Reception place, the next round of offers will be 

sent out the week beginning 10th May 2024. 

Encouraging independence 

We are teaching the children to be as independent 

as possible in the Nursery. You can help us by 

encouraging your child to put their own coat and 

shoes on independently. 

 

Toilet training 

Some of the children are still coming in to the Nursery 

wearing a pull up or nappy. Please help your child by 

continuing toilet training them at home, so that they 

can become independent in going to the toilet. 
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Home Learning: 29th April – 3rd May 2024 

 

Next week we will be learning: 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 

  

• To talk about what we like about our friends.  

Communication & Language: 

• To understand and follow instructions when making crafts and 

painting pictures. 

Physical Development: 

• We will be practising our cutting skills when making crafts.  

Understanding the World: 

 

• We will be using the program ‘Early Years ICT’ to sequence the 

story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’ on the Smart board. 

Literacy: 

 

• The letter name and sound ‘b’ e.g. bat, ball, balloon. 

• We will be acting out and retelling the story of ‘The Three 

Little Pigs.’ If you have this book at home, please 

encourage your child to say the repeated words from the story 

as you read it to them. 

Mathematics: 

 

• To count in sequence to at least 10 and then beyond. 

Expressive Arts & Design: 

 

• We will be painting pictures from the story of ‘The Three Little 

Pigs’. 

Reminder 
We will be closed on:  

Thursday 2nd May 2024 for the Local and Mayoral elections. 

 

School will reopen on Friday 3rd May 2024.  All children should be 

back in Nursery on this day. 

 
 

Please bring in an 

object from home 

beginning with 

the letter name/ 

sound ‘b’ 


